
 
 
The Select Board, in their capacity as Water Commissioners, voted the FY24 water rates 
on 6/28/23 effective 7/1/23.   
 
VOTED that the Select Board increase the water usage and base rates by 2% for fiscal year 
2024.  And further that the Select Board change the differential between Tier 1 & 2 from 
335.7% to 340.0% and the differential between Tier 2 and 3 from 60.6% to 100.0% and the 
differential between Tier 3 and 4 from 40.0% to 100.0%. 
 
************************************************************************************ 
 
At the October 2, 2018 Board of Selectmen Meeting the Selectmen voted the following 
changes to the water and sewer rate structure, delinquent bills and approved projects 
effective October 3, 2018. 

Move to increase the water connection fee as of October 3, 2018 from $6,500 to $14,000 
for all future connections. Any Planning Board/ZBA approved project as of October 2, 
2018, whether built or not, would not be subject to the increase. Motion by Mr. Vegnani 
second by Mr. Harris Unanimous Vote (5-0) 

 


